
PRESCHOOL IS

IN THE

BUILDING 
We are delighted to welcome our newest learners with the
opening of our preschool classrooms! Bright, nurturing, and
thoughtfully designed, these new spaces will support our

youngest students as they embark on their educational journey.
By engaging them with hands-on learning and play-based

activities, we aim to spark their natural curiosity and lay a
strong foundation for their future success at Blairwood

Elementary and beyond.

As we continue to broaden our students’
horizons and cultural understanding, we are
excited to host our very own World’s Fair.
This special event will transport students and
families into diverse regions of the globe,
showcasing traditions, art, music, and stories
that help us appreciate the rich tapestry of
cultures within our school community. It’s a
fantastic opportunity for students to learn
about the world around them, fostering
curiosity, empathy, and a sense of global
citizenship.
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WINTER CONCERT 
We are thrilled to announce our annual
Winter Concert, a celebration of music and
community that brings together the talent
and hard work of our Blairwood Elementary
students. This year, our students have been
rehearsing a delightful mix of holiday classics
and seasonal favorites, perfect for inspiring
warmth and cheer. We invite all families to
join us for this heartwarming event, where
you’ll see how much our young performers
have grown both musically and in their
confidence on stage.

WORLDS FAIR 
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HYDROPONICS: 
AS PART OF OUR HYDROPONICS INITIATIVE WE HAVE ADDED A FISH TANK TO OUR

MAIN OFFICE. STUDENTS WILL BE HELPING US PICK NAMES FOR OUR NEW FRIENDS. AS

THE FISH BECOME ACQUAINTED WITH THEIR NEW SPACE WE'LL ADD SOME WATER

PLANTS AS WELL. THIS COMES IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE AG ED BUILDINGS AT THE

HIGH SCHOOL BEING OPENED FOR STUDENTS. 

THE AG ED OPEN HOUSE IS SET FOR JANUARY 13, 2025 FROM 3:00-6:00 PM.

ASSETS: DURING DECEMBER WE FOCUSED ON KINDNESS WITH THE HELP OF OUR ELF FRIENDS, HOLLY

AND JOLLY. WE DISCUSSED HOW KINDNESS CAN BE SHOWN THROUGH SERVICE TO OTHERS, CARING,

RESPONSIBILITY, RESTRAINT, PEACEFUL CONFLICT RESOLUTION, AND INTERPERSONAL COMPETENCE.

JANUARY'S FOCUS IS RESPECT. WE WILL BE WORKING ON RESPECTING SELF AND OTHERS DURING

THIS TIME. THE EMPHASIS WILL BE ON SENSE OF PURPOSE, POSITIVE VIEW OF PERSONAL FUTURE,

SELF-DISCIPLINE, GRIT, INTERPERSONAL COMPETENCE, CULTURAL COMPETENCE, AND SCHOOL

ENGAGEMENT.

SECOND QUARTER AWARDS: WE WILL BE HAVING AN ASSEMBLY FOR SECOND QUARTER AWARDS ON

JANUARY 17, 2025. PARENTS AND FAMILIES ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND THIS ASSEMBLY IN THE

BLAIRWOOD GYM FROM 2:00-3:00 PM. WE WILL BE HANDING OUT AWARDS FOR PERFECT

ATTENDANCE, HONOR ROLL, MOST IMPROVED IN READING, MATH, AND BEHAVIOR, ON BENCHMARK

IN READING AND MATH, AND PRINCIPAL'S AWARD FOR THOSE THAT HAVE HIGH ATTENDANCE,

GOOD BEHAVIOR, AND GROWTH IN READING AND MATH.
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